POST OFFICE BOX 98 EAU GALLIE, FLORIDA

August 27, 1958

S. R. Morss

Route 3.
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss,
Please) consider this letter verification of having ﬁf@%ﬂyed
" 1

L

Radio Station WMEG on December 17, 1957.from 0209 to 0229‘5; X,
ar amfgincerely sorry that your original request was

neglected, but I assure you that it was not intentional.
If we may be of any further help to you, don't hesitate

to ask.
Very truly yours,

-

‘James A. Thomas,

Chief Engineer
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